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Copy of Petition 
 

 

Petition not to proceed with the Inner Ring Road and Ancillary 
Works 
 
Please find attached a copy of the petition referred to in Item 6 of the Scrutiny 
Management Commission papers for the meeting to be held on 1 November 
2005. 
 
The Petition is signed by 1,996 people. 
 
The Scrutiny Management Commission will be asked to determine whether 
the petition should be considered at this meeting. 
 
For further details please contact Ellen Bird, Constitutional Services Officer on 
01332 258435 or by email on ellen.bird@derby.gov.uk  


